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Board Orientation Update 

 

 Each new trustee will receive a reference/orientation binder approximately one week 

before the orientation.  

 

 Existing trustees that have agreed to be mentors to the new trustees will attend the 

orientation. 

 

 Items discussed during the new board orientation will include: 

o Reimbursement and travel information 

o Ethical Duties 

 Board Resolution Number 2 on the Responsibilities of Individual Trustees 

 Oregon Government Ethics Commission Information  

o Relevant policies (note card policy) 

o Definition of their role as a trustee 

 

 Time will be reserved at the end for any questions the new trustees may have.  

 

 After the orientation has concluded, new and all current trustees are invited to attend a 

recognition dinner.  

 
 


